January Newsletter

Dining Room Hours
Tuesday & Sunday

Lunch: 11:00am-5:00pm
No Dinner Service
Bar: 10:00am-8:00pm
Wednesday-Saturday
Lunch: 11:00am-5:00pm
Dinner: 5:00pm-8:00pm
Bar: 10:00am-8:00pm
Course/Range Hours:

Course: Tuesday-Sunday: 8:00am-Dark. Range will
close 1 hour before sunset on Tuesday & Thursday-

Saturday. Wednesday & Sunday, close at 4:00pm.

Special Notes
CPI

On your January 1st statement, you will notice a 5% increase to
your monthly dues. This is based on the Consumer Price Index
and allows the club to keep pace with increasing costs and to
avoid periodic large dues increases.

Membership Type: New Dues as of 1/1/22
Comb. $370.00
Comb. Il $295.00
Comb. Il $222.00
Social $114.00
Non-Resident $193.00
Century $249.82

90 Day Notice Required for All Resignations!

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding Resignation: All
resignations from the Club shall be in writing to the Secretary and shall not
be accepted until all dues and obligations of such member have been paid.
All members must give ninety (90) day notice of their intention to resign
from the Club.

FCC is Not Reciprocal with other Country Clubs!
We do not have a reciprocal agreement with other country clubs. Clubs are
not able to charge fees back to FCC and then bill your member account

directly. Please note this if you are planning to travel to other clubs.
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Cart Plans

Note that Cart Plans
will automatically
renew on January 1st
unless a written notice
is received.

If you are interested in
participating in the Cart
Plan, please complete
the attached form in
the newsletter email
and return to the office
at your earliest
convenience.

Prime Rib Night

No Prime Rib Night
in January!

Annual Meeting
Tuesday,
January 18th
6:30pm

Burns Night

Supper

Saturday,
January 29th

6:00pm

Daddy/Daughter

Date Knight
Medieval Magic
Dance
Saturday,
February 5th 6:00pm




Golf & Greens
Dear FCC Members,
Please join us in congratulating Bill Agler, PGA and Brian Rich, PGA for their new positions at the club.

Effective January 1st, Brian Rich will be the new FCC Head Golf Professional and Bill Agler will become our new
Golf Pro Emeritus.

Bill suggested in the spring that it was time Brian took over as Head Professional and while not yet retiring, Bill
wanted to take a step back from the day-to-day operations of the FCC Golf Program.

As most of you know Bill has had a long and successful career as a Golf Professional in the area and we have been
fortunate to have him as our Head Golf Professional at FCC for many years.

Some of Bill's many accomplishments include:

-South Central Section Hall of Fame Inductee 2019

-Sr. Chapter Championship Winner: 2008, 2011, 2012

-Arkansas Chapter PGA Patriot Award 2016

-Arkansas Chapter PGA Bill Strausbaugh Award: 2007, 2015, 2017, 2020
-Arkansas Chapter Junior Golf Leader of the Year 2006

Brian is ready to assume new responsibilities and has all but proven his willingness and ability this past season.
Brian is a Class A Golf Professional and has achieved TPI Level 2 Golf Certification. He has already been a major
contributor to our growing golf operations. Some of his major contributions have been through our Junior Golf
Program and in bringing new technologies such a Golf Genius and Trackman to the club. Brian’s leadership
during tournaments has allowed us to dramatically increase participation while improving the overall experience
for the players.

While Brian's role and responsibilities as Head Golf Professional are easy to identify, Bill's new role is to work in
conjunction with Brian and the Pro Shop assisting our growing membership and to help run events/tournaments.
Don't be surprised to see Bill on the golf course a bit more helping with pace of play, member needs, rulings, or

just playing.
Bill will retain the Pro Shop ownership until April 1st. As such, any Pro Shop credit earned prior to that date must
be used by then.

Both Bill and Brian are excited about the change and what it brings. Please join us in congratulating both of them.

John Spies William Douglas

General Manager Board Chairman




Golf & Greens

Happy New Year! Looking back a 2021, we are very thankful for all the FCC member support and are
ready for a great 2022!

We are currently working on the 2022 Tournament Schedule and will be releasing it very soon. Please
make sure to take a look and make notes on your calendars.

Thank you to everyone that came out during the Christmas Sale this year. Most of the merchandise in
the shop is gone and we are ready for the new shipments to start arriving in late February.

Any credit won during the Grinch in December must be used by February 28, 2022.

Thank you again for all the support! ~ Bill and Brian

. Super Speed Golf

5 ,
'< ) Would you like to increase the distance you hit
‘ your driver by 15-20 yards? Join Brian for a six-
- week speed clinic this offseason and increase the
distance of every club in your bag!

SuperSpeed Golf has developed an overspeed training program that will
not only help increase your clubhead speed but will also help you with
your overall swing sequencing. During this six-week clinic you will meet
as a group for 30 minutes to go through the training protocols.

The six-week clinic costs $350 which includes your very own Super-
Speed Sticks (5199 value) and six, 30 minutes lessons on speed training.
Please be aware that this is not a new technique that translates to
swinging faster, we are teaching your body to swing faster.

This program is for players of all ages; juniors, seniors, male, female,
everyone is welcome to participate. Each age group and demographic
will have their own personalized SuperSpeed Sticks made to suit them
the best.
Dates and Times
6:00PM FCC Ballroom
January 25th, February 1st, March 1st (Tuesdays)
February 9th, February 16th, February 23rd (Wednesdays)

If you would like to participate, please sign up by emailing Brian at
brich@fayettevillecc.com or calling the FCC Golf Shop. Registration will remain
open until January 14th to give SuperSpeed time to ship the sticks before the
clinics start. WE MUST HAVE 10 PARTICIPANTS TO HAVE THE CLINICS.




Food & Beverage

Happy New Year!!! And what an exciting New Year it will be. After being here a couple
weeks now, | want to thank all of the members and staff for welcoming Anna and I. We
truly are grateful to be back in the great state of Arkansas and you all strengthen our
commitment with your kindness and hospitality.

I look forward to providing our membership an excellent culinary destination here in
Fayetteville. | am excited to get things rolling. The kitchen staff did a tremendous job
keeping things together during the interim time. | am certainly excited to work with
them to be the best culinarians Fayetteville has to offer.

2022 will see many changes. | want to let all members know to PLEASE know that this
will be a work in progress, take time, and | would greatly appreciate any feedback you
all may have. Itis your club and we want to create a very versatile culinary experience
for all of our membership to enjoy. Again, thank you so much for all your kindness.
~Executive Chef Ryan Clelland

Daddy Daughter Dance

Daddy
Daughter

Date ngl\’c

Medieval Magic Dance
Saturday, February 5th
6:00pm-8:00pm
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Sign up through the Sign Up Genius Link: \

https://www.signupgenius.com/
D6/904054DAARGIAASFI4-daddy




FYood & Beverage

BURNS NIGHT
Oppet

Saturday, January 29th
6:00pm Reception & Whisky Tasting
7:00pm Dinner
$100.00 per couple

FCC First Annual Burns Night Supper

Burns Supper celebrates in words and music, the immortal memory of Robert Burns
and Scotland’s heritage. The first recorded Burns celebration was held in 1801, when a
group of his good [riends gathered — and so was born the legendary “Burns Supper.”

Join us as we honor and celebrate Scotland’s national bard in words and music;
you'll learn how a Scotsman that died at age 37 and 224 years ago still impacts
US Culture to this day.

The evening will begin with a Reception and Whisky Tasting at 6pm and then everyone
will follow the Piper to dinner at 7pm.

A Toast to the Lassies with Humorous Response delivered by the Lassies. Our only
Scottish Member and his lovely Irish Wife will host and talk us through the proceedings
and Emcee the evening’s events.

Dress is Smarl-Casual. Kilts and a little bit of Plaid /Tartan is Welcome.

Reserve your lickets for a wonderful evening in true Scollish style and tradition!
Sign up through the Sign Up Genius Link Below. Limited to the first 25 couples.
Please be sure to advise us of any food allergies/preferences.

hitps:/ [www.signupgenius.com/go/904054DAAA92AA3F94-burns




January 2022

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1
NYs Day
Club &
Course
Closed
2 3 4 5 6 7 8
Club &
Course
Closed
9 10 1 12 13 14 15
Club &
Course
Closed
16 17 18 19 20 21 22
Club & Annual
Course Meeting
Closed 6:30pm
23 24 25 26 27 28 29
Club &
Course Burns Night
Closed Supper
30 31 Spm

Fayetteville Country Club

3335 S. Country Club Drive
Fayetteville, AR 72701
fayettevillecc.com
Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:

Search Fayetteville Country Club
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Accounting: 479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go: 479.443.3535
Events & Membership: 479.443.3131 / Pro Shop: 479.442.5112




